
DeSoto Fire District #2 

Regular Monthly Meeting Minutes 

July 18, 2023 

 

Chad Burford called the regular monthly meeting to order at 6:30pm on Tuesday July 18, 

2023.  Present, in addition to Chad, were Board Commissioners Donnie Fisher, John Lindsly, 

and Timmy McInnis. 

The June minutes were approved with Fisher making the motion to accept and John 

seconding the motion, all were in favor of the approval of minutes. 

Stacie Crocker presented financial statements to which Fisher made a motion to approve 

and Lindsly seconded, all were in favor.   

There were no public comments and no guest speaker present at the meeting. 

Discussions were made to add Terry Burford as chairman to replace Ziegler, who stepped 

down from the board of directors.  Board will reach out to Mrs. Burford about said position. 

 Timmy McInnis submitted the June chief report that showed a total of 56 calls for 

assistance in June.  Also stated in the report that he and another firefighter will be attending 

advanced extrication class July 28th-29th.  New radios have arrived but are currently waiting on 

911 to get ready to make the switch. 

 

 The meeting was adjourned by Burford at 7:00pm, Fisher accepted, Lindsly seconded. 


